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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
DATE:  June 7, 2023  
 
TO:  Chair Joyce L. Connery 

Vice Chair Thomas A. Summers 
Board Member Jessie H. Roberson 
 

FROM:    Robert J. Feitel    
Inspector General  
 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR INPUT INTO FISCAL YEAR 2024  
OFFICE OF THE INSPECTOR GENERAL ANNUAL PLAN 
FOR THE DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY 
BOARD 
 

The Office of the Inspector General (OIG) requests your participation in recommending 
topical or specific areas to be examined by our office during fiscal year (FY) 2024.  The 
OIG invites recommendations from Board members and officials for inclusion in the  
FY 2024 Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (DNFSB) OIG Annual Plan.    
 
The OIG’s planning process is designed to yield assignments that will promote 
efficiency, economy, and effectiveness in DNFSB programs and operations; detect and 
prevent fraud, waste, abuse, and mismanagement; and, improve program and security 
activities at headquarters and regional locations.  
 
We look forward to your input into the annual planning process.  A response is 
requested by July 28, 2023.  If you need additional information, please call me at 
301.415.5930, or Hruta Virkar, Assistant Inspector General for Audits, at 301.415.1982. 
 
cc:  T. Tadlock, AD 
 C. Roscetti, TD 
 J. Biggins, GM 
 T. Reddish, DGM 
 O. Fawole, CFO 
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